« GREAT
HEIGHTS

ACADEMY TRUST

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a visit for Year 3 to visit Leeds City Museum to take part in a workshop on
Egyptians.

3R will go on Thursday 23" November
3S will go on Friday 24" November
The children will leave school at 9.25am and will be back at school in time for lunch.

Please can you make sure that pupils wear school uniform and suitable footwear for walking
and take a waterproof coat.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they take any necessary medication on
the day.

We would like to ask for a donation of £2.00 towards the cost of this trip to be paid on Arbor

Year 3

Teachers

| give permission for my child Class

to take part in an Egyptian workshop at Leeds City Museum.

| agree to pay £2 on my child’s Arbor account

Signed
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